The Writing Center-WKU Glasgow
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Students at WKU’s Glasgow campus have added a much-needed resource.

Amy Bingham explains how The Writing Center is having a big impact in this week’s View from the Hill.

One professor told me that grades on average of students who go to the writing center are ten percent higher.   Making it a win/win for the students and the teachers.
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 “They’re very helpful, very knowlegable about what they do.  As far as I know everybody’s that’s used them has been very successful.” 
The Writing Center at WKU’s Glasgow campus has only been open since last fall semester but is already making a big difference. 
 “I’ve noticed improvements in my writing myself.  There’s times I come in and they say there’s nothing wrong with this, it’s perfect.”
 “The Writing Center is staffed by students who go here to the Glasgow campus, most are juniors and seniors.  The way it works is students who need help with a writing assignment can make an appointment and come in and talk with one of the tutors and says this is my assignment, this is what I’m having trouble with and the tutor goes over the paper with them.”
 “Students who have been to the writing center, their papers are much cleaner, easier to grade, they lose fewer deductions for unnecessary things.”
 “When I started here we didn’t have a writing center so having someone else to critique our papers and get them ready to be turned in was a challenge.” 
That need prompted an effort to find funding for this important resource. 
 “It was kind of a combination of students and faculty working together to make this happen.”
“The Writing Center is something I’m committed to so we were able to find four desk top computers and a printer for the Writing center and I think they’re putting it to good use.”
Now students and faculty don’t know what they would do without it. 
 “It is really exciting to see the way that it’s caught on with students. “

[bookmark: _GoBack]A founding member of the WKU Sisterhood also donated a computer to the Writing Center. 
With this week’s View from the Hill, I’m Amy Bingham.
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